
 

The Linc; 

Principal's Message 
 
We have had a nice week at Lincoln.  On Monday we had “crazy mask Monday” and we had a 
lockdown drill, on Tuesday several classes were able to Zoom with live authors and they were 
provided with free books from the Harbor Springs festival of the book. We will continue having 
some fun next week when we have our first “Classroom Feud” competitions, and reindeer games 
during gym.  Students are encouraged to dress in festive holiday clothing on  Wednesday the 22nd 
for our last spirit day of 2021. 

In the spirit of the holidays, I want to thank all of you who contributed to our charitable causes. 
Our fourth grade classes have raised money to buy toys for “Toys for Tots”, and our student 
council has sponsored a giving tree for the Humane Society. 

After break, school  will resume on January 3rd.  This is the last Linc. before the new year and I 
would like to take this opportunity to sincerely wish all of our Lincoln families a very 
joyous Holiday season.  I hope you are able to spend some quality time with loved ones, rest and 
have fun!  I feel blessed to be part of such an amazing school.  See you all in 2022! 

     December 16, 2021 

12/22 Ugly Sweater/Holiday Wear 

12/23—Winter Break begins 

1/3—Return to school 

1/21—Half day of school.  Dismissal at 11:40am 

Hello! 

My name is Aimee 
O’Neil and I am 
the new 
Behavioral Health 
Therapist at 
Lincoln! I am a 
Social Worker with 
the Alcona Health 
Center Program, 
and after staying 
at home with my 3 
children while 
they were young, I 
am happy to be back to work in the schools. I moved 
from the Ann Arbor area in 2019 and adore living in 
northern Michigan! I am looking forward to getting to 
know the Lincoln community and offer mental health 
support to our students. Please reach out if you would 
like to explore how your child might benefit from 
support at school. 

aoneil@alconahc.org 

231-412-6453   

 

Toys, electronic games, trading cards, etc. have no 

place in school.  There is always a chance that an item 

will be broken, come up missing or a student will be 

unhappy with a trade that was made.  Please make 

sure that  students do not come to school with items 

that could potentially disrupt the  education program.  

Thank you. 
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